
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Blackaller, Carolyn J
Cc: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Yolanda Jimenez
Subject: RE: Energy Transfer Cal C East Pipeline Field Gas Release C-141
Date: Friday, August 24, 2018 10:13:00 AM
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Good morning Ms. Blackaller:
 
Please note that this release occurred in District 2, but in order to facilitate documentation, NMOCD District 1 recorded the
information. Also, please be advised that NMOCD databases indicate Federal surface minerals ownership.
 
Revised 19.15.29 NMAC effective August 14, 2018. Please note pertaining sections.
http://164.64.110.134/parts/title19/19.015.0029.html
 
The 1RP for this incident is

5174 8/24/2018 C
ETC (Energy Transfer)
Field Services Cal C East Pipeline  26S-31E-8C 8/6/2018

 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC and no further corrective action
is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-5174 closed. However, this determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve
Operator of responsibility should future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any federal, state, or local laws and/or
regulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Blackaller, Carolyn J <Carolyn.Blackaller@energyTransfer.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 1:54 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Energy Transfer Cal C East Pipeline Field Gas Release C-141
 
Good Afternoon, Olivia
 
Please find appended to this email the C-141 for a field gas release that occurred on 8/6/2018 on Energy Transfer’s Cal C East
Pipeline in Lea County, NM. Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. Thank you.
 
 
 
Warm Regards,
 

 

 
 
 
 

 Carolyn J. Blackaller
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Sr. Specialist
Environmental – Permian Basin
Energy Transfer Partners

 

 
 O: 817.302.9766

C: 432.238.8421
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